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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/05/2022  17:51:522022/1059/P COMMNT Philippa I think this application should be re-considered due to the loss of daylight to  no.2 Chetwynd road, natural 

daylight cannot be under- estimated and the significant loss of it can cause distress to those inhabitants.

14/05/2022  11:27:292022/1059/P OBJ Olly Watts Changes the unique character of the entrance to the street. 

This is a conservation area!

14/05/2022  11:27:272022/1059/P OBJ Olly Watts Changes the unique character of the entrance to the street. 

This is a conservation area!

14/05/2022  17:51:502022/1059/P COMMNT Philippa I think this application should be re-considered due to the loss of daylight to  no.2 Chetwynd road, natural 

daylight cannot be under- estimated and the significant loss of it can cause distress to those inhabitants.

14/05/2022  13:14:212022/1059/P OBJ shaun wilson With regard to this application as a recent and long term former resident of Twisden Road, I would object 

strongly to allow the roof line of any terraced house in the road to be altered. Some careful, unseen (from the 

front) changes of these houses can be acceptable but something as fundemental as changing roof pitches, 

heights and optics, should not be acceptable in this conservation area.

13/05/2022  20:39:452022/1059/P OBJ Jess Mitchell I don't feel this proposal fits in with the style of the rest of the road.It also blocks light to the neighbouring 

courtyard.

13/05/2022  15:42:012022/1059/P OBJ William and 

Katrina Silver

This end terrace house is in a Conservation Area, and abuts a large and handsome Victorian villa.

The proposed development is bulky and unattractive, ruining, as it does, a traditional roofline, and it will be 

very noticeable from Chetwynd Road.

Approving this application will increase the likelihood of further similar proposals which will remove the 

character of the street and make this Conservation Area seem more like areas of Cricklewood or Ilford.

We object to this planning proposal.

13/05/2022  15:21:282022/1059/P OBJ Anna Glowacka Unfortunately the roof conversion will prevent light from reaching the neighbouring house.
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